
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:58:01 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 11:00 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Marni Mueller

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am a customer of Enbridge Gas - formerly Union Gas in the Wilmot area of Ontario. I received an email where we
could send in our comments about possible rate increases. Although I know that rate increases are normal, my
concern is about how much ??? As people are on a fixed income and possibly going into a recession; it is going to
take some time for people to recoop from this. We all know that increase in wages are not in line with utility
increases.  Since our Gov't is not willing to use our Canadian resources and out source, then why should we have to
suffer ? We as Ontarians and Canadians have to speak up in any way we can to be able to live.  I noticed that there
might be decreases, so compromise and only increase a little so people can live with inflation.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




